City of Richmond Report to Council

To: Richmond City Council Date: September 21, 2006
From: Andrew Nazareth File:  06-2052-50-01/Vol 01
General Manager, Business and Financial
Services
Re: Correction to Olympic Oval and Olympic Business resource allocation report

for the 2nd Quarter ended June 30, 2006

The above mentioned report was received for information at the General Purposes Committee
meeting of September 18, 2006. Unfortunately, page 4 of that report included a Year to Date,
2006 column for Full Time Equivalents (FTEs) which is inaccurate as FTEs are not cumulative,
resulting in a double count. The equivalent values or financial cost figures were not affected by
the change and are correctly stated.

Please find attached a revised report with the correction to page 4, achieved by eliminating the
Year to Date FTE column.

I apologize for any inconvenience caused as a result of this oversight. As the report is now
corrected, we are presenting it to Council once more to be received for information.

Andrew Nazareth
General Manager, Business and Financial Services
(4095)

2022299



